
 

 

Callier Center’s Response to COVID-19 and Illness Policy Reminder 

 

The Callier Center and UT Dallas are closely monitoring the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) situation  

and developments. The health and safety of our patients is of the utmost concern. Please be  

aware of the following policies:  

 

• If you or anyone in your household has experienced fever, upper respiratory symptoms or 

coughing in the last 5 days, we ask that you reschedule your appointment for 2 weeks in 

the future.  

 

• If you or anyone in your household has been in contact with someone exhibiting flu-like 

symptoms, we ask that you reschedule your appointment for two weeks in the future.  

 

For more information related to the UT Dallas response to COVID-19 (Coronavirus) please visit  

https://www.utdallas.edu/coronavirus/.  

 

Please be aware that Callier’s illness policy states that patients and others who attend  

appointments must be fever free without the use of fever reducing medication for 24 hours  

before coming to the center, must be diarrhea free without the use of diarrhea suppressing  

medication for 24 hours before coming to the center, and must not come to the center if they  

have vomited in the last 24 hours.  

 

Callier Center has strict infection control policies and procedures that employees must follow.  

 

Thank you for assisting us in maintaining a healthy and safe environment.  

 

To reschedule appointments, call Callier Dallas at 972-883-3000 or Callier Richardson at  

972-883-3630. 

https://www.utdallas.edu/coronavirus/

